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Question:  
Senator STEELE-JOHN: But, if you are coming into the co-design group, having not being 
part of a participant reference group—I suppose I'll ask you: of the co-design working groups 
currently created, how many members of those co-design groups are also members of 
participant reference groups?
Mr Swainson: That would definitely be one I'll have to take on notice.

Answer:
Ten members of the current co-design working groups are also members of the Participant 
Reference Group (PRG).




